
Sunbury Station car park upgrade 
 

About the project
The Victorian Government is delivering more than 300 
new commuter car parking spaces at Sunbury Station.

The new spaces will be built in an extended  
multi-deck car park on the western side of the station.

Construction will begin in 2019.

This upgrade will

•	ease parking congestion

•	improve connectivity 

•	improve access for people of all abilities

The works are part of the Victorian Government’s  
$60 million investment to deliver more than 2,000 
new car parking spaces at busy metropolitan stations.
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